
 

Welcome to Week 4! 
 

Just a reminder that our Sacramental Program will be commencing in the coming weeks. For any 
students and families who are wishing to be involved in this year’s program, please email Mr 
Egan at Patrick.Egan@tccr.com.au to express your interest in joining. 

 

This includes students who are wishing to undertake the Sacrament of Baptism or continue 
their Sacramental journey by undertaking their Confirmation and first Eucharist.  

 

–

Our scheduled TCC Parish Mass has moved to the new date of Saturday 18th May. All families are 
invited to join our students as they lead the ministries at the Mass. They are wonderful 
occasions in which we share our faith life with the wider St Joseph’s Parish community. 

 
Mr Pat Egan 
Deputy Principal: Mission 
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